

## Student Support Workgroup

### Minutes

12/7/2021

12:30 - 2:00pm

Present: Janie, Felisa, Anthony, Gina, Desirie, Tom K, Randy B, Adrienne, Sandy, Leah, Josh, Magalia, Jenée

Adrienne's last meeting. She spoke for a moment about all of the great work this workgroup has accomplished, how much she enjoyed working on it with everyone, and wished us all much success going forward.

Voted on New Co-Chair: Anthony Moss or Gina Riccitelli. Will get results at Jan meeting

Cohort Survey:

Questions have been finalized

Needs to be sent by the adult schools- De Anza stated FERPA issues. Who at the adult schools will own it and when is the best time to send it to students? Need finalization from LB

Passport:

Timeline: Transition team to align it with the Transition Checklist List on 1/25; back to SS WG 2/15.

Communication:

Create an events Calendar: Where should it live? Who updates it- Jenée?

Future thinking:

Adding to the Strategy Rubric: 1. Who in the consortium will end up doing the work of the strategy- timeline for bringing them into the planning process 2. What type of administration will need to be involved and how do they function at their institution? 3. What type of dialogue needs to happen across institutions?